
 

  

  
 
 

 
 

 
30 October 2023 

    
 
 
Dear Parents,        
 
Parent Governor Vacancies  
 
We are delighted to be able to report that we now have two new Parent 
Governors - two nominaƟons were received for the two vacancies and as such 
we do not need to go out to an elecƟon.  A big thank you to all those parents 
who considered the possibility of puƫng themselves forward and to those who 
actually did!   
 
We welcome Shane Anderson and Megan Lemon to the Governing Body and 
look forward to working with them. 
 
With kind regards, 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Katharine Ellwood   Elizabeth O’Reilly 
Head     Chair of Governors 
 
 


